COFP Y.
TLloph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

13th Oetober, 1916.

Dear Sirs,

¥4 th veference o Mr. Bennetti's P ret Entyy Report
¥o. 17054 on tae new Sisamar *EGNAY, I shall be glad to
receive as socon as possible a 1etter Trasthe present Owmers
of the vessel agrseing to ithe omission of “he intermediate
end 'tween deck bulkheads, and t0 a eorresponding nctation
- peing made in the Register Book, as requested in my letter
of the 5th instant.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
GREENOCK.
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Foundation

2033/ - bob 3400283



